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Executive Summary:- 
 
 

 

Key achievements for the year 2011 
 

 
 

 Net profits Increased to reach QR 22.61 million compared to QR 13.14 million for the 

previous year, an increase of 72% 

 Total Revenue increased to QR 63.18 million, recorded an increase of 11% from the 

previous year  

 

 Earnings per share increased to QR 1.13 Qatari Riyals per share compared to QR 0.66 in 

2010 

 Total Assets as of 31st Dec 2011 reached QAR 720 Million 

 Board of Directors proposed a dividend of    01%, equivalent to  0 QAR per share 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Press release 
 

 

Dlala Holding announces audited financials for the year ended 31st 

December 2011 and recorded Net Profit of QR 22.61 Million 
 

 

Doha, Monday, January 30, 2012 Board of Directors of Dlala Brokerage & Investment 
Holding QSE held a meeting on Monday 30th of January 2012 to discuss and approve the 
Financial Statement for the period ended 31st Dec 2011. The company has recorded a Net 
Profit of QAR 22.61 Million compared to 13.14 Million for the last year ended 31 s t  Dec 
2010 
 
Announcing the result of the company, HE Rashid Al Mannai, Chairman of Dlala Holding said 
the results indicates the growth of the company in line with strength of Qatar Economy. 
Dlala has achieved 72% growth in the Net profit and recorded and EPS of QAR 1.13/share 
compared to QAR 0.66/Share in the previous year. 

 
The Chairman pointed out that the growth achieved was as a result of the guidance of the 
new Board of Directors. Since the election in 2011 Board of Directors worked very hard, 
with the sincere effort of Executive Management and Staffs, to support the company 
to achieve its vision of being one of the leading Financial Service and Real Estate 
Company in Qatar.   
 

“The Board of Directors of Dlala Holding recommended a payment of 10% cash dividend on 
the face value of the share which equals to QR.1 per share” Mr. AL Mannai Said 
 
Mr. Rashid Al Mannai added that under the great leadership of HH the Emir, Shaikh Hamad 
bin Khalifa Al-Thani, the Qatar economy is performing very well and Dlala will be able to 
play a major role in the economic development of the country 
 
Mr. Abdulhameed, Acting CEO of Dlala Holding said the company is working towards 
diversification of its investment portfolio to achieve the best rate of return for the 
shareholders. 
 

Mr. Aljaber added that Dlala has been trying to make best use of opportunities in Real 
Estate sector along with brokerage business. He said Dlala Real Estate (wholly owned 
subsidiary) became profitable in 2011 for the first time due to the income generate from 
the property development in the last Quarter of 2011 and going forward, Dlala expects 
more revenue from real estate business 
 

The company succeeded to keep its Market Share at 21% irrespective of the competition 
from new brokerage companies and Dlala is striving hard to give better service to local and 
international customers.  
 

Mr. Al-Jaber said “Dlala Holding is set to penetrate in to IT business through our wholly 
owned subsidiary (Dlala Information Technology) and we have signed an agreement in IT 
business to execute some projects in 2012. 
 

 
 

 

 


